
Dear Colleagues, Students, Alumni and Friends,   

Greetings from Department of Industrial and Manufacturing Systems Engineering at The University of 

Hong Kong!  

We are proud to announce that our Department is celebrating its 50th anniversary this year. The 

occasion is a momentous one, and we would like to take this opportunity to invite all our esteemed 

alumni to participate in the celebrations.  

We appreciate cordially that you have over the years played a crucial role in our department’s history 

and success. Your contributions, whether as students or faculty members or in different occasions, 

have helped shape the direction of our department and prepare us for challenges ahead.  

In recognition of your contributions, we would like to invite you to join our 50th anniversary celebrations. 

We are planning various events throughout the year to celebrate this milestone and would be honored 

if you could join us in any of them.  

We would like to encourage you to participate in the following activities:  

1. Share your memories: We would like to hear your stories and memories of your time at our 

department. We are planning to create a commemorative book, and your stories would be a valuable 

addition to it.  

2. Attend our events: We are planning various events throughout the year, including seminars, 

outstanding alumni election, home coming tours and a gala dinner. We would be delighted if you could 

join us in any of these events.  

To make this milestone occasion a grand success, we are forming an Organising Committee. We 

would like to invite you to be a part of this Organising Committee and contribute your ideas, 

suggestions, and efforts towards making this celebration. This is an opportunity to reconnect with your 

alma mater and give back to the Department that has played a significant role in shaping your career 

and life. 

You are invited to fill in the following form if you are interested to join the events and/or the Organising 

Committee. More detailed information will be provided to you shortly. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScx1ErSu1Qu9Tri7P2uMNN-

Q137YgZPqzV2i2sqzjBSZPx_jQ/viewform?usp=sf_link 

We hope that you will consider our invitation to our 50th anniversary celebrations. We are looking 

forward to hearing from you soon.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Best regards,      Best regards, 

Ning XI Frankie YICK GBS SBS JP and 

Paul MAK 

Chair Professor and Head,   Chairmen, Departmental Industrial Advisory  
Department of Industrial and     Committee 
Manufacturing Systems Engineering 
The University of Hong Kong 
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